📢 COVID-19 Vaccines No Longer Available in Pharmacies
The Alberta Government has removed COVID-19 vaccines from pharmacies.
Here’s what you need to know:

🚫 COVID-19 Vaccines Not Available in Pharmacies 🚫
· COVID vaccines are now only available through public health clinics - run by Alberta Health Services (AHS).
· You can no longer get vaccinated at your local pharmacy—even though pharmacists delivered the majority of vaccine doses in recent years.

📉 Fewer doses will be available 📉
· The government is ordering 30% fewer vaccines than last year.
· Only high-risk groups will get early access.
· Seniors and the general public may only receive leftover doses—if any remain.

💰 You may have to pay out of pocket 💰
· Many Albertans will have to pay $80-$110 to get your vaccine.
· Government run public health clinics can’t use your private drug plan to cover the cost.
❗ Concerned about your access to care? ❗ Speak to Your MLA:
Dial 310-0000 and ask to be connected to your MLA 
Minister of Assisted Living (Seniors) and Social Services
📞 780-643-6210
📧 scss.minister@gov.ab.ca 
Minister of Primary Care and Preventative Health Services
📞 780-427-3665
📧 health.minister@gov.ab.ca 


